


WATER SUPPLIES

4. Water supplies should be provided in accordance with BS 9999.

5. This authority would consider the following hydrant provision adequate:

e Not more than 60m from an entry to any building on the site.

e Not more than 120m apart for residential developments or 90m apart for
commercial developments.

o Preferably immediately adjacent to roadways or hard-standing facilities
provided for fire service appliances.

e Not less than 6m from the building or risk so that they remain usable during a
fire.

e Hydrants should be provided in accordance with BS 750 and be capable of
providing an appropriate flow in accordance with National Guidance
documents.

e Where no piped water is available, or there is insufficient pressure and flow in
the water main, or an alternative arrangement is proposed, the alternative
source of supply should be provided in accordance with ADB Vol 2, Section B5,
Sub section 15.8.

6. In addition, buildings fitted with fire mains must have a suitable hydrant sited within
18m of the hard standing facility provided for the fire service pumping appliance.

The comments made by this Fire Authority do not prejudice any further requirements that
may be necessary to comply with the Building Regulations.

If you require any further clarification regarding the contents of this letter, please contact
the inspector named below.

Yours faithfully,

Neil Nash
Fire Safety Inspector



